
Beverly Y. Menard 
Regulatory & Governmental Affairs 
Assistant Vice President - FloddaEeorgia 

GTE Senrice Corporation 

One Tampa City Center 
Post Office Box I 1  0, FLTCOBlS 
Tampa, Florida 33601-01 10 

813-223-4888 (Facsimile) 
81 3483-2526 

August 25,1999 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 323990850 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Subject: Docket No. 960847-TP, Return of Confidential Documents 

On March 2, 1998, the Commission issued orders PSC-984346-CFO-TP and PSC-98- 
0349-CFO-TP in Docket No. 960847-TP granting GTE Florida’s request for confidential 
classification. The documents in question were assigned document numbers 11396-96 
(GTE’s five cost support binders for the AT&T/MCI arbitration) and 11400-96 (GTEs 
summary cost support binder for the AT&T/MCI arbitration). The confidentiality period 
expires on September 2, 1999. GTE respectfully requests that these documents be 
returned to the Company at this time. Pending review of this request, GTE understands 
the documents retain their confidentiality status granted by the above referenced orders. 

Should you require additional information, please contact Linda Rossy at (813) 483-2525. 

Sincerely, 
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